
Larch Class

Year 4

HELLO AND WELCOME TO LARCH CLASS! MY NAME IS MISS TYRRELL AND I WILL BE 

YOUR TEACHER THIS YEAR! 

I HAVE BEEN LUCKY ENOUGH TO TEACH SOME OF YOU BEFORE AND I CAN’T WAIT 

TO MEET THOSE OF YOU WHO I HAVEN’T TAUGHT YET!



All about Miss Tyrrell

• I enjoy reading. My favourite genre of books to read are thrillers! 

• I love to travel! Before I started working at Fairlands, I spent 8 months 
working in and travelling around Australia. 

• I have two rabbits called Jemima and Luna. I also have four gerbils 
called Rupert, Diego, Kiko and Phil. 

• My favourite subjects to teach are English and Geography. 

• My hobbies and interests include yoga, walking, dancing and 
musicals. 



Other adults in Larch Class

Mrs East is our teaching 

assistant so she will helping 

you with your learning. 

We are very lucky that we will be joined by some other adults who will help us with our learning! 

Miss Kirton will also be a 

familiar face in our 

classroom!

Miss Mead will be teaching 

some of your lessons. 



Our Classroom

Here is the room where we will be doing lots of fantastic learning 

throughout the year. It will look a bit different by the time you 
arrive in September and we will soon have lots of your brilliant 

learning on display! 



I can’t wait to meet you all in September when 

we can learn lots of new things together! 
Have a lovely summer!  


